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The Hye Steppers met on 10 occasions during 1986, under the Chai~ 

manship of George Guendjoian. The intention of this group was to brush 

up on Armenian dancing and to learn new dance steps. We were fortunate 

in obtaining the services of Sonia Tashjian, who has been highly instru-

mental in the success of our group. 

We had an extremely successful Keff Nite on 4/12/86, which was held 

at the. Greek Church in Rye. Johnny Vartan and his six piece band played 

both Armenian and American music. This dance netted us a profit of $2, 922. 67. 

We donated $2,000 to the parish. · 

In September it was decided to start a beginners class, provided enough 

people were interested. Twelve people responded. 

A Keff Nite for members will be held on 1/30/87. The annual dance, 

which was planned for the Spring of '87 has now been postponed to the 

Fall. 

This organization has been very popular and has grown into a social 

organization which has attnlcted both the younger and older generations. 

Balance at 1/1/86 
Receipts 
Disbursements 
Balance at 12/31/86 

394.94 
3,506.53 
2,565.82 

940.71 

• 32. 
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